
 

 

 
James J. Steinkrauss 

Attorney-at-Law 
jjs@rathlaw.com 
(603) 410-4314 

Please reply to:  Concord Office 

 

August 17, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND REGULAR MAIL 

 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re:   2020 Petition of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.  

         Qualified Capital Project Annual Adjustment Charge 

         Docket DW 20-019 

 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

 

On behalf of Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. (“PEU”), please find this original amendment to 

the 2020 PEU Qualified Capital Project Annual Adjustment Charge Petition filed in DW 20-

019, revising the petition in accordance with Order No. 26,508 (Docket DW 20-156) issued 

by the Public Improvement Commission (“Commission”) on August 16, 2021.  PEU files 

this amended petition pursuant to PUC Rule 203.10(a).  Please see the revised, Amended 

Petition, Pages 1 - 8 (including both red-lined and clean versions) to replace the existing 

Petition, Pages 1 – 8.  This request to amend the petition is made pursuant to Order 26,508 at 

page 6 and should result in just resolution of this matter without undue delay.  This amended 

petition does not contain confidential information. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

James J. Steinkrauss 

 

Enc. 

Cc: Office of Consumer Advocate 
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